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Clean or change your AC filters once a month. 
The easier your AC breathes, the better the 
breeze. 

Try using a portable fan to blow cooler air 
toward your face or feet. Also, don’t forget to 
turn your ceiling fan off when you leave the 
room. 

Wait to do heat-producing tasks like baking, 
using the dishwasher and laundry until cooler 
hours like late afternoons and evenings.

Install LED lights because they produce 
light without generating extra heat like more 
traditional incandescent bulbs. They also use 
less electricity and can last for more than 20 
years.

Sun’s up? Hide behind the curtains. Sun’s 
down? It’s safe to open the windows. Keep the 
hot out and let the cold in—work with Mother 
Nature, not against her.

Hot air rises and cold air sinks. So when it’s 
really hot out, try hanging out in the basement 
or lowest floor in your home. 

Program your thermostat or install a smart 
thermostat. Set the temperature higher when 
you’re out to make sure your HVAC is only 
cooling people, not empty rooms.

 

Chances are, somewhere in your house a 
vent is being partially blocked. It could be 
anything—furniture, curtains, maybe even the 
mess in your three-year-olds’ bedroom. Clear 
the way and let that vent breathe!

Avoid using the oven because it can turn 
your house into an oven. Instead, use the 
microwave or a slow cooker, or step outside 
and use your grill.

Cure your home’s fever by sealing gaps 
around doors and windows. That way you’ll 
keep the good cold air in, and the bad hot air 
out.
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BREATHIN’ EASY SWITCH OUT YOUR 
LIGHT BULBS

SAVE IT FOR LATER

GET LOW

WHERE THERE’S A VENT, 
THERE’S A WAY

SEAL IT UP

FANS COOL PEOPLE, 
NOT ROOMS

HIDE-AND-GO-HEAT

GET SMART

SWITCH UP  
HOW YOU COOK


